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Kingsfield School Parliament – Sports Ministry Meeting 

 

Meeting date: Friday 5th May 2023 

 

Attendance: Elizabeth, Aaron, Oscar, Lily-Mai, Imeth, Berat, Everly, Paul, Connor C, Gabriella 

M, Charlie S, Violet, Mrs Culyer 

 

 

Agenda: 

 

1. Proud Moments: 

 There have been so many great sporting competitions and events that children 

from across our school have taken part in this year (see display outside year 4). 

The children think that they so lucky to be able to take part in all of these events 

and Mrs Culyer agrees. A massive thank you to Mrs Macneil for all her hard work 

organising these. 

 KS2 children have been enjoying the swimming sessions and think that the pool 

is more inviting now that is has been redecorated. 

 Bikeability has run throughout the year for all year groups with lots of success. 

Our younger children have learnt to ride their bikes safely and our older children 

will be doing their training out on the roads soon. Mrs Culyer has pre-booked 

these to run again for the next academic year. 

 The Prokick event that combined football fun with raising money for charity. This 

was lots of fun and the children would like to make this an annual event. 

 

 

2. Upcoming Events: 

 Sports Day-18th May. KS2-am. KS1-pm. 

 

3. Action Points: 

 Y2/3 members of the ministry are going to make posters to remind everyone 

about the upcoming sports day. Poster making session on Tuesday 9th May at 

12.15pm. 

 Speak to Premier Sports about offering basketball and football at lunch time. 

The children are all really keen to learn basket balls skills and know that their 

friends in class would as well. 

 Sports ministers have offered to help children practise for sports day at lunch 

times over the next few weeks. Liaise with Premier Sports to organise this. 

 

 

mailto:office@kingsfield.cambs.sch.uk

